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July, 2018 
 

Dear 6th & 7th Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of the North Royalton City Schools’ digital learning plan, we are continuing our 1:1 
computing program this fall with the students in the sixth and seventh grade at the middle 
school.  All sixth and seventh grade students will be issued a Chromebook laptop for their use 
both at home and during school.  The Chromebook will help our students complete 
schoolwork, access instructional content, and create and share documents and projects that 
demonstrate their learning. 
 
Please plan on attending an informational meeting regarding our 1:1 initiative on Tuesday, 
August 14, 2018 at 6:00 PM in the Gold Gym or on Wednesday, August 15, 2018 at 9:00 AM in 
the Gold Gym.  During this time, you will also receive your packet, which includes your child’s 
schedule as well as your student’s Chromebook.  A parent or guardian must attend one of these 
meetings to receive the Chromebook.  Students do not need to attend this meeting. 
 
We are looking forward to the exciting opportunities this program will afford our students and 
the positive impact it will have on student learning.  Please remember to look for additional 
information about this and all other pertinent items on our Constant Contact emails.  If you do 
not receive Constant Contact emails, please go to our school website to sign-up using the Stay 
Connected link on the right lower portion of the web page. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Jeffrey Cicerchi 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


